
1

Micaela Montagne

From: Rick Reichkitzer
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 6:44 AM
To: Micaela Montagne
Subject: Fire chiefs report September 

No calls 
We have been diligent in the area of figuring the space issues for our equipment as winter is coming. The 
rehab of the old county garage will be an asset for this issue. 

Paul was welded a very user friendly cage for the portable trailer pump that assists in the transportation and 
deployment of what I consider the lifeline of the fire department's water shuttle. We have to add warning lights 
and a couple odds and ends to this valuable apparatus and it's good to go.....thanks Paul, your welding and 
design/build fabrication skills are amazing.  

Andrew Eldred has rejoined the force shortly after his wife and himself move to their new house on the island. 
This brings our roster to capacity. We welcome him back to the squad as he is a fully trained fire fighter with 
wildfire training. 

We are getting steadily more efficient with the new equipment and apparatus with every training night.we will 
continue training 2 times a month until well after we are back in our new hall. 

Be safe Chief Reichkitzer  
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